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Tyndall Federal Credit Union — Deduction code 0445 will no longer be available

through post-tax deduction.

All deductions will be deactivated in People First effective: 7/29/2016. Tyndall
Federal Credit Union will process any deduction warrants sent by the state until

that time.

Employees who use deduction code 0445 will need to set up alternate means for
transferring money to their accounts at Tyndall Federal Credit Union before

7/29/2016.

For more information, call Tyndall Federal Credit Union at 1-850-769-9999 or toll

free at 1-888-896-3255.

***This deduction will automatically stop 7/29/2016. To stop it before then send
an email request for cancellation to posttaxbenefits@justiceadmin.org ***
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